
Staff Report 

Subject: Terracon Master Services Agreement  

Author: Jonathan Hulme, PE County Engineer 

Department: Engineering 

Meeting Date: May 6th, 2025 

Item Description: Terracon Master Services Agreement  

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends Terracon Master Services Agreement 

 

Executive Summary/Background: 

Approving a geotechnical engineering on-call for the road project ensures timely 

evaluation of soil and subsurface conditions, which is critical for designing safe, stable 

roadways. It helps address issues like settlement, drainage, and slope stability early—

reducing delays, avoiding costly redesigns, and supporting long-term performance of 

the road. This will also allow us to access existing infrastructure in a timely manner to 

help with improving roads for the fast growing county.  

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider 

1. Approve the contract with Terracon 

2. Do not approve the contract  

 

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: County Attorney and County Manager 

Funding Source: TSPLOST  

Attachments: Master Services Agreement  


